
Committee On the Status of Women Report to the Faculty Senate  

 

Wednesday Sep. 6, 2023 

 

● We welcomed new commissioners and the President to our first General Body meeting of 

the year. 

● Co-Chair J’Aime Jennings has accepted a new position at UAB and Ginevra Courtade, 

faculty member in CEHD was elected as Vice Chair/Chair-Elect. 

● COSW appreciates continued work with the Faculty Senate and representation from 

COSW on senate committees.  

● COSW RRR sub-committee will be exploring equity issues with part-time faculty this year 

and has begun reaching out to collaborate on the issue.  

 

Respectfully submitted to the faculty senate by Senate Representative to COSW, Olfa Nasraoui 

on Sep. 6, 2023. 


